
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are hoping that you are experiencing a smooth transition from Flexibuzz to 
Flexischools. The move to Flexischools was a result of Flexischools taking over 
Flexibuzz and rebranding. It seems that most of our school community has been 
able to update successfully however there have been some issues with connectivity, 
many of which have related to Android phones. In the case of difficulties please 
contact Flexischools ​using this link 

https://www.flexischools.com.au/contact  

Important messages will always be replicated on our ​school website 

https://www.spadoreen.catholic.edu.au/  

Unfortunately the rebranding of Flexischools has introduced some other facilities and 
services that may be new to our users. For example, our school news on 
Flexischools is now supplemented with product placement on their eLearning, At 
Home and Wellbeing links.  

Please note that St Paul the Apostle School does not endorse any of these products 
or is in any way affiliated with purchasing and payment. We at SPA will only use the 
News facility and will re-evaluate our ongoing news facility over the coming weeks. 

We apologise for any inconvenience that this transition has caused. Please feel free 
to call the school during business hours should you have any questions. However 
questions or issues related to the app itself need to be directed to Flexischools. 

We look forward to providing ongoing communications as we enter our Remote and 
Flexible Learning 2.0. 

Stay safe and keep Healthy 

Thanks 
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